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This is the wrong location for this type of industry. Moss Vale is a diverse community with dense residential 
area, schools, and surrounding farms. It has historical significance being one of the early settlements and has 
natural beauty and a thriving tourism trade. The roads are inadequate for the amount of heavy vehicles that 
this facility intends to operate. Visually the facility would be an eyesore in the landscape. The environmental 
impact would be significant, negatively affecting surrounding farms and wildlife populations, the main and 
immediate concern being the extent of negative health impact to humans and animals. The micro particles 
released through processing would be inhaled by all in the surrounding extended Southern Highlands via the 
high winds which are part of seasonal weather conditions.  Also, the toxic micro particle refuse released into 
our waterways and drinking water reservoir will adversely impact the health of humans, farm animals and 
wildlife, with risk of cancer and other negative health impacts. Additionally, our water supply subsequently 
feeds into Sydney’s water catchment exposing all Sydney residents to health risks from these polluting 
carcinogens. If this industry is allowed to go ahead it will negatively impact the local Southern Highlands 
tourism industry and therefore the livelihood of the many locals who operate cafes, restaurants, BnB, golf 
courses, tours, retailers, etc.  Many residents, myself and my family included, will feel compelled to relocate due 
to the health risks sited above. Those who stay will risk generations of adverse health events. The impact will be 
substantial. 
 

 




